AFRICA ACADEMY FOR ENVIRONMENTAL HEALTH PROMOTES THE 2010 FIFA
WORLD CUP TO BE HOSTED IN SOUTH AFRICA

At a curriculum meeting that was held in Blantyre Malawi during March 2009, the members
of EXCO present decided to host a competition on the blowing of the Vuvuzela. Those not
known to the Vuvuzela, it is a plastic musical instrument that is common at football matches
in South Africa. It was also widely used by spectators during the Confederations Cup in
South Africa. The EXCO members had the opportunity to practise their “blowing skills” and a
demonstration during lunch hour was held at the hotel that hosted the workshop. Some
participants (no shame no blame) still need to hone their skills to become a “professional”
vuvuzela blower.
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